
 

 

 

Y3 Collaborative Art Project 
Year 3 have been presented with a 
very exciting opportunity: to 
collaborate with Bright Futures 
School, in Greenfield, in an art 
project that will be exhibited in the 
Saddleworth Arts Trail (currently 
advertised) and the RHS Flower 

Show at Tatton Park this Summer.  The project is to create 
an upcycled tin garden. On Thursday, our first group of 
pupils were given the warmest of welcomes at Bright 
Futures and had a super afternoon working on the project 
together. We can’t wait to share the details with you, 
once the project is finished!  

 

Summer Fair  
Our annual Summer Fair is an absolute favourite of the 
children and is always a great family day! This year, it is 
scheduled for Saturday 6th July and we’re on the look out 
for some helpers! Can you volunter a few hours to give us 
a helping hand to make the day a success? If so, please 
contact Dani to find out the plans for the day and the 
ways in which you can help. Details are on the poster 
below – thanks in advance!  

 

Thanks for your feedback 
Thank you for your feedback on school lunches. If you have 

given your name, we will be in touch to chat through your 

responses. We will use the feedback to reflect on our current 

offer and look at next steps to maximise School Lunch 

uptake.  

Sports Day! 

 
We look forward to welcoming you to our sports day races 

next Friday 17th May. Class 1 & 2 will be 1-2pm and class 3 & 

4 will be 2-3pm. Please bring a blanket or chair to sit on, and 

some cash for the Friends of Friezland refreshment stall! 

The children should come to school in their Friezland PE 

kit and trainers. 

Reminders: 

NO CHESS - 14th May 

INSET: School closed to pupils – 23rd May 

Eduspot OUT: School Spider IN!  
We have exciting news, we are switching to a new 

communication and payment app on Monday, 3rd June. 

This means all communication will be sent, and payments 

collected, via this platform. We have chosen to make this 

switch for many reasons, not least because it is more 

efficient and user-friendly. Please download the School 

Spider app now, so you do not miss any information 

about your child.  

 

You can download the app via the Apple Store or Google 

Play Store by searching ‘School Spider Parents’. Please 

select Friezland Primary School and “Create account” 

using the email that you have associated with school. 

Detailed information will be emailed out from Mrs Baulk 

in coming weeks, and from 3rd June we will no longer be 

using Eduspot.  

Mountain Rescue Fundraising Event 
On Saturday 25th May Oldham Mountain 

Rescue are holding a special fundraising 

event: a Teddy Bear Zipline at St. Chad's 

Church in Uppermill. Everyone is 

welcome to bring along one teddy…or 

more… and watch them fly down the zip line! Details are 

on the poster below.  

Dates for the Diary 
 

May 

13th – 16th Year 6 SAT assessments 

15th Class 1 & 2 Visiting Theatre (pay on eduspot) 

17th Sports Day  

21st Y6 Kingswood Virtual Meeting 5pm (link to follow) 

21st Final Chess club 

22nd Year 5/6 DLP Rounders Comp 

22nd Wednesday Last Day of Summer Term 1  

June 

13th & 14th Father’s Day Breakfasts (details to follow) 

19th – 21st Year 6 Residential at Kingswood 

19th Class 3 Trip to Halle (letter emailed out) 

25th Class 4 Crucial Crew Trip  

27th Class 2 Trip to Castleshaw (details to follow) 

  

10th May 2024 



 

 

 

  



 

Oldham Mountain Rescue Team 

Present 

The Teddy Bear Zip Line 

 

Saturday 25th May 2024 

 10:30 – 16:00  

St Chad’s Parish Church, Uppermill, OL3 6LW 

 
Bring along any teddy bear you’d like, watch them climb to the top of the 

tower and fly down on the zip line superhero style! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Refreshments available provided by  

St. Chads Parish Church 

 
Please note, the event is weather dependent and vehicle access around the church will be limited for safety,  

please plan accordingly. 

 

Prizes  
to Win 


